
Parental Permission Form

In Class Films: 9/11 and Fahrenheit 9/11

Mr. Z. Miller

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Students will be viewing two films in Current Issues regarding September 11, 2001.  If a student is unable to obtain permission (you don’t feel comfortable allowing your child to view), an alternative assignment will be given via the online classroom and a pass provided to the Media Center during class time and the same credit will be given.  Both films show graphic events of September 11, 2001 and have coarse language in them.  This is a sensitive issue and most students were too young to understand the defining moment of a generation.  If you have any questions please contact me: 440-352-3341 EXT. 7092 or email: zebulin.miller@riversideschools.net
Please check one of the options and sign below and list your child’s name.

__________  My Child May View BOTH Films pertaining to 9-11-01

__________ My Child Will Complete the alternative assignment on 9-11-01

__________________________
Student Name

__________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature

Yours in Education,

Mr. Zebulin Z. Miller

Social Studies Teacher

The Riverside Campus  

